

Ruben Bermudez
640 E. Wood Street
Vineland, NJ 08362
Telephone: (856)794-4011
rbermudez@vinelandcity.org
http://www.ci.vineland.nj.us

MEMORANDUM

RECEIVED

DEC 2 1 2015

CITY OF VINELAND
OFFICE OF MUNICIPAL CLERK

December 15, 2015

To:

Keith Petrosky, RMC, Municipal Clerk

From:

Mayor Ruben Bermudez

Subject: Zoning Board Appointments

I hereby re-appoint, with the advice and consent of City Council, the following members of the Zoning Board of Adjustment:

George LoBiondo, term commencing January 19, 2016 and expiring January 18, 2020

Elaine Greenberg, term commencing January 19, 2016 and expiring January 18, 2020

Thank you.

Mayor Ruben Bermudez